

May Meeting Minutes

New Business

Discussion of presentations for the month of June - Richard, Liz, and Stephanie will be creating presentations for the month of June

Steve will not be present for the June meeting- Mike H. will take over gathering all of the presentations

No meeting in August?? - Discussed moving the picnic to September

There will be 2 sites to have a hive visit. The confirmed list will be sent out at the June meeting.

Larissa, Jen, and Stephanie will meet to organize the google docs.

Business meeting will be moved to the beginning of the meeting

Treasurer reported the club has a total of 2,961.00

Things that need to get approved at the next meeting in June

\$100 for new microphone for monthly meetings

\$300 for annual insurance

\$40 for Website fee

Old Business

Still need the list of equipment to add to google docs

- Richard L has coffee pots
- Walt has extractor and solar wax melter

Swarm list update

Contact list